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IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Colorado Division of Gaming Releases Limited Gaming Figures for June 2024

Lakewood - July 23, 2024 - The Colorado Division of Gaming, part of the Colorado Department
of Revenue (CDOR), released the monthly Limited Gaming figures for June 2024. The Total
Adjusted Gross Proceeds (AGP) represent a 3.41% increase over June 2023 and the total taxes
collected represent a 3.14% increase year over year.

Coin In $1,049,144,377.63 Represents a 3.37%
decrease from May 2024
($1,085,747,256.65)

Represents a 5.15%
increase from June 2023
($997,765,908.44)

Table Drop* $58,847,559.36 Represents a 0.58%
decrease from May 2024
($59,191,481.97)

Represents a 8.26%
increase from June 2023
($54,356,450.09)

Slot AGP+ $80,404,808.32 Represents a 5.35%
decrease from May 2024
($84,951,512.76)

Represents a 3.74%
increase fromJune 2023
($77,502,771.96)

Table AGP*+ $12,797,849.19 Represents a 10.12%
decrease from May 2024
($14,23,8160.39)

Represents a 1.33%
increase from June 2023
($12,630,343.13)

Total AGP+ $93,202,657.51 Represents a 6.04%
decrease from May 2024
($99,189,673.15)

Represents a 3.41%
increase from June 2023
($90,133,115.09)

Total Taxes $17,619,869.17 Represents a 5.14%
decrease from May 2024
($18,574,474.56)

Represents a 3.14%
increase from June 2023
($17,083,390.24)

*Includes Keno | Other Casino Games

+AGP means Adjusted Gross Proceeds

View the May 2024 Limited Gaming report on the Division of Gaming's website.

###

The Colorado Department of Revenue’s Division of Gaming ensures honesty and integrity in the
Colorado gaming industry. The Colorado Department of Revenue works to be a trusted partner
to every Coloradan to help them navigate the complexities of government so they can thrive.
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